15 December 2021

Mineola Marine Corps League
Shane L. Goldman Detachment
P.O. Box 564

Mineola, Texas 75773

Mineola City Council
City Hall

300 Greenville Hwy
Mineola, Texas 75773

Dear Mayor Lankford,

The Marine Corps League Detachment 1278 wishes to thank you and the City Council members for
your support of the Veterans Day Parade on 11-13-21. It was greatly appreciated. By furnishing
people to judge the floats, bands and other entries, you helped make the parade a big success. Please
give a big “Thank You” to Cassandra Sampson, Jack Newman and Jerry Gaskill for judging the
parade entries.

Also, we give a “Thank You” to you for giving the Welcome Speech from the City of Mineola at the
Gazebo Ceremony.

Thank you,

Kelly Smith
Marine Corps League
Detachment Commandant



